
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

TO:  Mississippi Procurement Technical Assistance Program (“MPTAP”) 

   

FROM:  Aveleka Moore  

  Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality (“MDEQ”) 

 

DATE:  December 1, 2023 

 

RE:  Notice of Request for Statements of Qualifications 

 

 

The Notice listed below will be published on  Friday, December 1, 2023, and Friday, 

December 8, 2023 

 

Please contact me at 601.961.5107 or amoore@mdeq.ms.gov if you have any questions. 

Thanks for your help in this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
 

REQUEST FOR STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS 

 

The Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality (“MDEQ”) hereby solicits written 

Statements of Qualifications (“SOQ”) and proposals from qualified organizations, 

companies, or individuals to provide professional services for the complete removal and 

delivery of abandoned or improperly dumped waste tires from selected site(s) across the 

State of Mississippi to authorized waste tire management or recycling facilities, 

Procurement Number RFx3140003630 MDEQ-RFQ12012023. Sealed qualifications will 

be received by MDEQ no later than 3:30 p.m., January 8, 2024, unless this deadline is 

amended in accordance with the Request for Statements of Qualifications. Please see the 

Request for Statements of Qualifications and detailed specifications for more 

information, which can be obtained from the MDEQ website at 

https://www.mdeq.ms.gov/about-mdeq/procurements/ or by contacting Ms. Aveleka 

Moore at amoore@mdeq.ms.gov, (601) 961-5107, or 515 East Amite Street Jackson, 

Mississippi 39201. 
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